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Department Source: Public Health and Human Services                          

To:  City Council 

From:  City Manager & Staff 

Council Meeting Date:  January 22, 2019 

Re: Physician Services agreement with The Curators of the University of Missouri 

 

 

 

An ordinance authorizing the City Manager to sign the Second Amendment to the Physician 

Services Agreement between the Curators of the University of Missouri and the City of 

Columbia.  

 

 

 

This agreement between the City of Columbia and the Curators of the University of Missouri 

(hereinafter “University”) provides for medical director services and back-up physician 

services at the Columbia/Boone County Department of Public Health and Human Services. 

The City and University entered into the original agreement on March 22, 2016. 

 

This amendment increases the monthly rate for primary physician’s services from $9,400 per 

month to $9,682 per month.  

  

 

 

Short-Term Impact: The costs associated with this agreement were anticipated in the FY19 

budget. No appropriation is needed. 

Long-Term Impact: none 

 

 

 

Strategic Plan Impacts:   

Primary Impact: Social Equity, Secondary Impact: Not Applicable, Tertiary Impact: Not 

Applicable   

 

Comprehensive Plan Impacts:   

Primary Impact: Livable & Sustainable Communities, Secondary Impact: Not applicable, 

Tertiary Impact: Not Applicable 

 

 

 

Date Action 

January 19, 2016 City Council passed B5-16 (Ordinance No. 022716) to authorize a 

physician services agreement. 

 

 

Executive Summary 

Discussion 

Fiscal Impact 

Strategic & Comprehensive Plan Impacts 

Legislative History 

http://www.gocolumbiamo.com/city-manager/
http://www.gocolumbiamo.com/community_development/comprehensive_plan/documents/ColumbiaImagined-FINAL.pdf
http://www.gocolumbiamo.com/community_development/comprehensive_plan/documents/ColumbiaImagined-FINAL.pdf
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Should the Council agree with staff recommendations, an affirmative vote is in order. 

Suggested Council Action 


